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2nd April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 Residential - Final Meeting 

Following on from the initial letter in March a meeting has been arranged on Wednesday 9th April 
at 3:30pm in school. 

This meeting will be an opportunity to share more information and answer any questions you may 
have about the Year 5 residential retreat. 

WHERE:  Diocese Emmaus Youth Village, Allensford, County Durham.  

WHEN: We will be leaving at approximately 2.00pm on Monday 3rd June and returning at 
approximately 3.30pm on Wednesday 5th June.  

This trip will be an opportunity to join with a class from two other schools within the Trust. St. 
Bede’s, Jarrow and St. John Bosco, Sunderland. Whilst there will be the chance for prayer and 
reflection, there will also be the chance to experience a lot of fun, through outdoor activities, 
games and making new friends. 

If you are unable to attend this meeting, information will be made available via our school website. 

I look forward to seeing you on the 9th April. 

Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs. Heslop 
Headteacher 
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